
 

  

Covid 19 Updates- 

Dear parent/guardian,  

In order to continue to keep both child and staff as safe as possible against Covid. 

Please can I ask that if your child or anyone within your household develops any of the following Covid-19 

symptoms that you do not bring your child to the setting and notify the Manager.  

Your child would need a PCR test NOT a lateral flow test. 

 ⦁ Temperature of 37.8 or above  

⦁ A new or continuous cough  

⦁ Loss or change to your taste or sense of smell. 

 If anyone within your household is identified as having had close recent contact with someone who has 

tested positive, please follow the government guidelines, and isolate accordingly. 

 Please notify the setting Manager immediately. If you child develops any of the above symptoms whilst in the 

setting, you will be contacted to collect you child. 

 Your child and household would need to isolate until results of PCR test are received. Please forward these 

test results to manager. If a child does need to isolate the room will be cleaned and a fogging machine will be 

utilised in the room.  

This will provide a further level of infection control against Coronavirus, on top of the extensive procedures 

that is already have in place in the setting.  

Can I kindly ask that only one parent attends the setting when dropping off or collecting your child and that all 

parents wear a face covering and continue to remain at a 2-metre distance using the markings in place. 

 I would like to reassure you that we are taking every precaution to remain COVID-19 secure within the setting 

to ensure the safety of all our parents, staff, and children.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kindest Regards, 

The Odds Farm Park Day Nursery and Preschool Team! 

 

  

August 1st Elaine will be taking part in London landmarks half marathon 

to help raise money for Cancer Research. 

If you would like to sponsor Elaine please use the link below 

Thank you. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/elaines-giving-page-271 
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Upcoming  

events 

Monday 21st June 

2021- come dressed 

in your exercise 

outfits and join us in 

celebrating World 

Yoga Day. 

 

 

 

                       June 2021- Ocean Day 

In Babies we have added a home corner to the 

room so that the children can develop on their role 

play skills, using real food such as crackers, rice 

krispies and corn flakes to develop our sensory 

skills also. We enhanced our sensory quiet area 

with some light netting and twinkly lights where 

our younger babies can sit and relax and read some 

stories. The hot weather has also meant that we 

have had a lot of water play out developing on our 

filling and emptying skills. 

Toddlers have been celebrating both Butterfly 

and Ocean day by creating their own butterflies, 

we also spoke about the butterfly cycle and how 

they fly. For Ocean Day we spoke about animals 

in the sea and then created some jelly fish and 

sharks. We really enjoyed looking at Ocean 

books. 

In Preschool we have been exploring sensory play 

using crazy foam, dried fruit, water, sand and 

cereals. We have also been talking about going to 

school and looking at the letters in our names 

and counting. 


